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DUCKHEAD MINING RESUMES 
 

 

Beadell Resources Limited (“Beadell” or “the Company”) is pleased to report that the temporary 

suspension to carry out mining at Duckhead, as referred to in the Company's ASX release on 25 

March 2014, has been lifted with mining activities resuming immediately. 

Additionally, the all-important step out exploration drilling of the Duckhead high grade main lode is now 

underway. 

Production guidance and costs for CY 2014 remains unchanged at 200,000 to 220,000 ounces of gold 

with cash costs of US$535 - $585 per ounce (including royalty and by-product credits), well within the 

lowest cash cost quartile globally.   
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